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March 8,1988

Tony Marando
Walt Disney Imagineeriny
1401 Rover Street
G1endale,CA 91201

Dear Tony,

Thanks for the irraterlal on folk art museums, it will be put to good use.

Enclosed Is some material about SPACES and its good v/orks which I hope you enjoy.

I will keep you Informed about Old Trappers and will make contact when I return from Franee.

Au revlor.

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r


